@ SENCRICVEIE

Face masks that cover your nose & mouth are required when you ride with us.

Stamford Station

Pedestrian Tunnel
& Stairs Closed

August 30 - January 2022

There will be no access to the
tunnel/underpass or stairs,

as CTDOT performs work to repair
and upgrade the passageway.

Please use the east and west end
overpasses for access to or from
the center island track platforms.

Thank you for your patience
while we perform this infrastructure upgrade.
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